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Update - Export restrictions for rock lobster from Tasmania 
 
Date of effect:  22/11/2013 
 
 
This notice replaces Industry Advice Notice 2013-10, issued by the Department of 
Agriculture in 22 August 2013.   
 
The Department of Agriculture has been advised by the Tasmanian Department of 
Primary Industries, Parks, Water & Environment (DPIPWE) of the following: 
 
1.  The Tasmanian Rock Lobster Fishery Eastern Region will be opened to commercial 
rock lobster fishing on 25 November 2013.  
 
2.  The Tasmanian southern D’Entrecasteaux channel waters that were closed to rock 
lobster fishing from 28 March 2013 will also open on 23 November 2013.  
 
 
Additional information on the opening of areas for the rock lobster fishery can be 
found at:  
http://www.dpipwe.tas.gov.au/inter.nsf/WebPages/HMUY-5V26QL?open  
 
 
DAFF will continue to liaise with the Tasmanian authorities in relation to biotoxin 
management and update and re-issue notices as required. 
 
 
For more information about rock lobster fishery closures, please contact DPIPWE on 
(03) 61653036. 
 
 
For queries regarding southern rock lobster export, please contact 
dairyeggsfish@daff.gov.au   
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